
From: Amy Schley
To: City Council
Subject: 145th area rezone
Date: Sunday, March 22, 2015 7:41:30 PM

Dear City Council Members,

I am emailing you to state my strong opposition to any plans to rezone the 145th St subarea in anticipation of the
 light rail coming to Shoreline.

I moved to this area to buy a home in a suburban area in which I can raise my kids.  My street is full of young
 families who have the same intentions and desires.  We love this residential area as it is.  We voted to bring the light
 rail here and we elected each of you to represent our desires in making decisions for our city.

We have a wonderful natural area here and a dense rezone, such as you are proposing, can potentially ruin the
 delicate ecosystem.

Amy Schley
Resident in the 145th rezone area
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